
Theodore Draper 

March 22, 1993 

Dear Mr. Aftergood: 

I was. delighted to get your letter 

of March 16, 1993, and the pages from 

the 1966 executive session of the Sen-

ate Foreign Relations Committee. I wish 

Castro and Guevara could read them and 

learn that I knew them so well. I am 

deeply indebted to you for a good laugh. 

Sincerely, 

Theodore Draper 


